REPLY TO ATTENTION OF

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY NEW YORK DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING NEW YORK, N.Y. 10278-0090

Physical Support Branch

20 December 2011

MEMORANDUM FOR William Fort

SUBJECT: Inappropriate behavior after hours on the DRIFTMASTER, Caven Point Marine Terminal, NJ

- 1. On 13 December 2011 you and several other members of the Physical Support Branch staff came on board the DRIFTMASTER, while it was tied to the dock at Caven Point Marine Terminal, in order to continue to celebrate the retirement of the vessel Master, Mr. Richard Bulvid. Earlier that afternoon a retirement party was held for Mr. Bulvid and you and several other crew members decided to continue to celebrate on the DRIFTMASTER, in which beer was consumed.
- 2. As you know, consumption of alcohol on board a Government vessel and at the Caven Point Marine Terminal is strictly prohibited. Also, there was no legitimate business reason why you were on board the vessel after hours. Such behavior jeopardizes the safety of you and your coworkers, erodes proper discipline of the unit and is prohibited by regulation.
- 3. You are hereby warned that similar behavior in the future will not be tolerated. If there are any repeat incidents of a similar nature in the future it could result in disciplinary action, to include suspension or possible removal from service.
- 4. Barring this incident, I appreciate your efforts thus far in support of our missions. I expect that going forward you will continue to be a valued member of the Caven Point team.
- 5. If you wish to discuss this further, please contact me.

Walter A. Scott, P.E. C, Physical Support

Branch